
 
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

Customer Service:  (704) 350-7500 
 

 
The United States Bankruptcy Court will be CLOSED 

Monday, July 5, 2021 in observance of Independence Day 
 
 

J. CRAIG WHITLEY, JUDGE PRESIDING 
 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR  
JULY 6- 9, 2021 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY; 

PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES, 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  
 

 

 
 


